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The Department of Merchant Shipping recently announced that with effect from the 2012 tax year, all 
owners of foreign ships, charterers and ship managers participating in the tonnage tax system must 
submit a declaration by their legal representative or auditor in the prescribed form, together with their 
tonnage tax declaration. The declaration:

confirms that the company concerned was a tax resident of Cyprus for the relevant year;•
sets out the tonnage of qualifying and non-qualifying ships; and•
confirms that any non-qualifying income has been appropriately accounted for and declared.•

The relevant forms are available for download on the department's website.

Owners, charterers and ship managers that have already submitted their 2012 tonnage tax declaration 
must provide the additional declaration as soon as possible.

The department also announced that following the recent disruption to the Cyprus banking sector, it has 
issued the Taxation of Owners of Cyprus Ships (Special Provisions on Collection) Notification 2013, 
which extends the time allowed for payment of the Cyprus registry maintenance annual fee and the 
tonnage tax for 2013.

For further information on this topic please contact Costas Stamatiou at Andreas Neocleous & Co LLC 
by telephone (+357 25 110 000), fax (+357 25 110 001) or email (stamatiou@neocleous.com).

The materials contained on this website are for general information purposes only and are subject to 
the disclaimer.

ILO is a premium online legal update service for major companies and law firms worldwide. In-house 
corporate counsel and other users of legal services, as well as law firm partners, qualify for a free 
subscription. Register at www.iloinfo.com.
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